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Dear Parents,
Sir/Madam

Greetings from Sharjah Indian School, Juwaiza
Sub: Counselling programme for children and parents- Invitation.

| am happy to inform you that a Counselling Programme for students from Grades IX to XIl and their
parents entitled  Know your children and for children to know’ will be conducted at the Indian
Association Sharjah at 6 PM on 14™ April 2018. The programme is free and is aimed at motivating the
students and their parents. Dr. Rajith Kumar will be the resource person.

We would like to invite all the students of Sharjah Indian School from Grade 1X to Xl and their parents to
attend this programme which promises to be a unique experience.

Please note this programme will be conducted in Malayalam .

For free online registration click https://bit.ly/2uSWpwz

Thank you,

With every good wish,

SHARJAH INDIAN SCHOOL, JUWAIZA



